Minutes
DEAN’S COUNCIL
Wednesday, February 1, 2012 – 3:00 p.m.

President’s Conference Room 

PRESENT: 
John Wells, Cathy Adkins, Rick Cary, Marie Nicholson, Scott Pearson, Phyllis Smith, and Iva Coates (recorder)
1. Announcements
· Enrollment
· 936 – Headcount for Spring 2012; 930 = FTE

· 965 – Budgeted 

· 59 New Students – Spring 2012; Budgeted 50

· 702 – Budgeted for Residence Halls; 740 – Headcount 

· 89% - Retention rate fall to spring

· 59 critical stops – retained all but 8; cut back in LTG money made the difference.

· AGA held steady. 
· Going forward:

· Change critical stop process/procedure
· Identify population of students in danger for critical stop list

· Contact students early – bring in for guidance/plan

· New forms/sheets/procedures in financial aid; have financial aid plan for any remaining balance signed by student/approved by FA counselor.

· Continue working on procedures/process for work study 

· Visitation Day – February 11

Check with department chairs to make sure programs are covered.
· Housing  
· Currently 892 beds capacity; discussion/plans for additional housing underway.
· Received approval for 2 new professional RD’s – begin advertisement next week.  

· Other

· SOAR – Will have (2) April SOARS - discussed importance of having early SOARS.  Athletics wants to get rosters down – would like to cut off recruitment in July.
· Budget Advisory Committee – moving ahead with salary adjustments/enhancements for 2012-13.

· Retreat for Dean’s Council – Thursday, May 10, 2012.

· Future agenda items:

· Maternity Benefits – bring Deana to the table.
Adjourned at 4:05 p.m.  

